Intended works to trees at Flat 1, 99 Canfield Gardens, NW6 3DY

I would like to strongly dispute the proposal to fell a Lime (T2).

The trees in this area are a huge asset to the many houses and flats that look out onto these
gardens. Green arcas like this are an important reason why Camden is such a popular borough
and so we would much prefer for this tree to be maintained rather than felled. It seems a
shame to be cutting down healthy trees when they add so much to an otherwise bustling city.

Yours faithfully
Adam Moss

Flat 6

97 Canfield Gardens

London
NW63DY



